From: Trudy Dilling

To: EAS (0OST)
Subject: Please keep Southern Airways in Altoona.
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 4:42:01 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do not click on links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Our family greatly appreciates having Southern Airways as a convenient flight choice in Altoona. The
crew and staff are professional, cordial and extremely helpful. Southern Airways maintaining their
schedules with very few cancellations makes travel plans seamless. Previous airline carriers at the
Altoona airport have been very unreliable and it was always a hit or miss situation as to whether the
flight schedule would be kept. Since Southern Airways has been at Altoona, our family has not
missed a flight connection.

Thank you,
Trudy Dilling
New Enterprise, PA



